
“Life is not easy for any of us. But what of that? We must have perseverance and above all confidence in ourselves. 
We must believe that we are gifted for something and that this thing must be attained.” [Marie Curie] 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the December 2014 Newsletter! 
 

 
In this edition: 

 BSPlink Enhancement for ADM Policy  
 sFTP Visibility for File Descriptor ‘mi’ 

------------------------------------------------------------- 

GDS 
 No related development this month. 
 
 
 

 BSPlink Enhancement 
for ADM Policy Enhancement 

 
URGENT UPDATE: As part of changes to 

Resolution 850m approved by PaConf, effective as 
from 1 June 2014, it has been announced that airlines 
were required to have a link, in BSPlink (ASD in 
China), to their respective ADM policies in order to 
continue to be able to issue ADMs in BSPlink as 
mandated tool for debit memo processing. 

 
 Following requests from multiple airlines and 
in agreement with PaConf Chairman, the systemized 
mandation in BSPlink requiring airlines to publish a 
URL link to their ADM policy website has been 
deferred to 31st December 2014.  

 

 

Developments for Release 
         on Tuesday, 30th December 2014 

 

sFTP Visibility for File Descriptor ‘mi’ (AL) 
 

Airline communication files '0000' with file 
descriptor 'mi' will be copied from the country they 
were delivered to, to the corresponding HOMU SFTP 
accounts 'download' folder, as long as the HOMU has 
access to that country. 

 
 
 
 

GDS Corner 

 
No related development this month. 

 

 
 
 
 

IATA Customer Service: 
http://www.iata.org/customer-

portal/Pages/index.aspx 

 


